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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 9:35 AM


To: Howard Brown


Subject: Fwd: Goergiana Slough - - 3c SPTS Status Overview.pdf


FYI


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Date: Fri, Mar 15, 2019 at 11:58 AM


Subject: Goergiana Slough - - 3c SPTS Status Overview.pdf


To: Cathy Marcinkevage <Cathy.Marcinkevage@noaa.gov>, Garwin Yip <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>, Barbara


Byrne <Barbara.Byrne@noaa.gov>, Howard Brown <Howard.Brown@noaa.gov>


From CSAMP today: Current update from DWR on Georgiana. See last


slide for a “draft project description” for the next phase. They are


saying they will have draft project description in May and final


approved funding in June “to meet RPA”. Publicly Asked about part of


ROC ON. Dave Mooney said not included for a reason I don’t


understand. I signaled that we always thought this would be part of


an approach to be less restrictive in south delta if could show less


entrainment into the central delta. I am hoping SWC pick up on this.


Sent from my iPad


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

